Ministerial Conference on Nuclear
Science, Technology and Applications

The interim deputy director of the National Agency for Nuclear and Radiological
Activities (ANRRR) participates in the Ministerial Conference on Science, Technology
and Nuclear Applications, which takes place in Vienna

the interim deputy director of ANRRR, Mr. Elena Mrsa, participates in the delegation of
the Republic of Moldova. Nemerenco, at the ministerial conference on science,
technology and nuclear applications and the Technical Cooperation Program, which
takes place in the city of Vienna, Austria, on November 26-28. He aims to conduct a
dialogue in order to facilitate the development of nuclear techniques, with emphasis
on climate change, health and food security, as well as on increasing the impact of
support for the Member States and strengthening the global partnership for a
sustainable development. that the fortification of the capacities of the Oncological
Institute and the promotion of oncological treatments in our country are among the
main priorities of the Government. In the last three years, the Ministry of Health has
invested significantly in the modernization of radiodiagnostic and radiotherapy
techniques. At the same time, the minister mentioned that investments are needed in
the oncological field, one of the reasons being the flow of Ukrainian refugees who need
treatment in our country. Creating the Department of Teranostic Therapy within the
Oncology Institute.

We mention that the Republic of Moldova has a strong partnership with AIEA, which
over the last three years has invested millions of euros in different fields using nuclear
technology, especially in oncology. International created in 1957 by the United
Nations, which follows the development and use of atomic energy for peaceful
purposes and for the extension of scientific research in this field.




